


‘Say No to Plastic’ campaign at Apex Public School . 

 

The Eco Club of our School initiated‘ Say No to Plastic’ cam-

paign from 4th July 2023 to 6th July 2023 to make the stu-

dents aware of the adverse effects of polythene bags on the 

environment, human beings and animals. The students dis-

played slogans and informative messages emphasising on the 

need for collective endeavour to eradicate the use of polybags 

on the class notice boards . A documentary film on ‘Say No to 

Plastic’ was shown to the students to make them aware of the 

threat caused by polyethylene for the future generation. They 

enthusiastically participated in the campaign and presented 

each other paper bags.They took action to save the ecosystem 

by saying ‘NO TO PLASTIC.’ 


